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Mike F just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

Sounds like a good project and within a two min walk to the elementary school and off a
transit corridor. I live in the neighbourhood just off of Park Crescent and think his would be a
wonderful addition. We already have a mix of single family homes and multi family buildings
so this should fit in well with the existing neighbourhood character.
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